
Hunter’s Bar Junior School 

Upcoming Events Spring 2018 
 

Film Night ‘Despicable Me 3’ - Weds 7th March. Come along and enjoy 

this great family film. Children must be accompanied by an adult. Siblings 

welcome. Tickets £2 per person and include a drink and crisps. Please bring 

exact money in an envelope with details of how many tickets are needed to 

the school office by end of day on Tues 6th March. 

World Book Day Celebrations – Fri 9th March. Dress up as your favourite 

book character for the day. 

Sport Relief/Sheffield Children’s Hospital Fundraising Day – Weds 21st 

March.  Wear red for the day – suggested donation of £1. After school 

sporting activities – Beat The Goalie, Shoot Baskets and Hit The Target etc. 

followed by our first ever Family Sponsored Walk to Forge Dam and back, 

setting off at approx. 3.40pm. Children need to be supervised by an adult for 

this event (no more than 4 children per adult please). Please return the slip 

sent home before half term, if you are taking part. Spare letters and sponsor 

forms are available from the school office. Sponsor money to be handed in 

by Wednesday 28th March. All proceeds from the day’s fundraising will be 

split 50/50 between Sport Relief and our chosen charity for the year, 

Sheffield Children’s Hospital. 

School Disco – Weds 28th March. (3.30 – 5.00) All year groups welcome at 

our first disco of the year, featuring the fantastic DJ Graham! Ticket price is 

£2 and includes a drink, snack and a glo-stick. Payment available on sQuid. 

Casual Clothes Day – Thurs 29th March. Wear non-uniform for the final 

day of the school term – suggested donation of £1 to raise money for the 

children’s Gem Reward half term treat. There will also be an HSA bake sale. 

Table Top Sale – Sun 22nd April. (12-4pm) It’s time to grab a bargain with 

the return of our popular Table Top Sale that coincides with the first 

Sharrow Vale Market of the year. Pitches are available now on sQuid. £5 a 

pitch, £10 a table and £15 trade. No food or drink stalls please. We would be 

very grateful of donations of unwanted books in good condition for our book 

stall and any bric-a-brac from your Spring cleaning, please bring them in to 

school and leave them in the box in reception. 

 

Please contact the school office or the HSA email at hsa@huntersbar-

jun.sheffield.sch.uk if you require further information about any of these 

events. Thanks for your continued support. 
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